
Training Program at Texas A&M University for New Investigators in Biostatistics and Single Cell 
Multi-omic Data Science 
 
 
The Department of Statistics at Texas A&M University has openings for its training program in 
Biostatistics and Single Cell Multi-omic Data Science with an emphasis on the Gene Regulatory 
Networks impacted by Nutrition and Cancer (see PMID: 35510185 and see 34815312). Drs. 
Raymond Carroll and Bani Mallick in Statistics and Robert Chapkin in Nutrition direct the program.  
Program participants will receive training via a structured format in the biological mechanisms of 
cancer that may be activated by nutrition-related factors. No teaching duties are required. Each 
participant will be mentored by a multidisciplinary team of experienced researchers from 
Statistics, Electrical Engineering, Nutrition and Biochemistry and will be provided with excellent 
computing support. Salary is commensurate with experience. Applicants should have a Ph.D. in 
a quantitatively oriented discipline, such as statistics, electrical engineering, computational 
biology and applied mathematics. Interested applicants should send a vita and the names of 3 
references (for new or recent Ph.D.s) by July 15, 2022 to: 
 
Dr. Raymond J. Carroll 
Department of Statistics 
Texas A&M University 
College Station TX 77843-3143 
jsutherland@stat.tamu.edu 
AA/EOE 

 

https://pubmed.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/35510185/
https://pubmed.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/34815312/

